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Lime tree in No 42 Greencroft Gardens

| am delighted that at last this massively tall tree - some metres taller than the house is to be
felled.

This tree along with two others in 46 Greencroft Garden (on either side of my property no 44) have
roots which have come under my property and caused movement of the building. They have
caused walls to crack and fall. | first complained about this in 2003/4.

| love trees and gardens but these very tall limes are a menace. VWhen originally planted they
were meant to be kept small (about 2 1/2 metres) all along the street like the ones in the
Greencroft/Canfield Communal Gardens behind my house.

When they become taller than the already very tall houses it becomes an entirely unsuitable tree
for an urban street - especially as they are planted extremely close to the houses and pollarding to
three points in not sufficient.

| hope that you will now allow the two very tall trees in No 46 to be felled also.

Planting something like a hawthorn (May) tree is not only pretty but also bird friendly.

Victoria Coleman



